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NORFOLK INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

OPENS A NEW CELL PHONE WAITING LOT 
FOR PASSENGER PICKUP 

 
WHO:  Norfolk Airport Authority 
 
WHAT:  New Cell Phone Waiting Lot for passenger pickup at Norfolk 

International Airport 
 
WHERE:  From the airport entrance on Norview Avenue, bear right at the fork 

heading for Departures and follow the signs. 
 
WHEN:  November 16, 2022 
 
Airport Cell Phone Lots are used as a vehicle waiting area for individuals picking 
up arriving passengers at Norfolk International Airport. Remain with your vehicle 
here until your passenger arrives and calls you. Then proceed to the curbside at 
the Arrivals Terminal (baggage claim) to pick up your passenger. Cell Phone Lots 
free up curbside congestion and allow more orderly pickups. The lot is located 
here. 
 
Alternately, patrons picking up passengers can park free of charge for up to 30 
minutes in any airport parking lot or garage. 
 
The Arrivals Terminal curbside is now a passenger loading zone only; no parking 
or waiting is permitted. 
 
For more information visit www.norfolkairport.com/parking/ 
 
Note: Directional map on page 2 of this advisory. 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/36%C2%B053'47.6%22N+76%C2%B012'25.1%22W/@36.8966162,-76.2076922,18.83z/data=!4m6!3m5!1s0x0:0x453ca9d035366058!7e2!8m2!3d36.8965563!4d-76.2069812
http://www.norfolkairport.com/parking
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